
Daily Dose
Monday, May 5





Stoughton Health Outpatient Center Open House & Ribbon Cutting
To celebrate this milestone, an Open House was held April 23rd. Many community
members, partners, and friends joined us for tours, refreshments, and a first look at the
new space. Thank you to everyone who joined us and made the day so memorable!

Ribbon Cutting

Clinic Hallway

Cardiac Rehab

Lower Level Registration

Rehab Waiting Area Clinic 







Partners of Stoughton Hospital Geranium Sale



Tuesday, May 6



Calling All Photography Enthusiasts!
 Submit your favorite photo showcasing our Oregon
community for a chance to be featured on the cover of our next
Community Guide!
 
Submission Guidelines:
• High-resolution JPG (minimum size 8" x 10")
• If people are pictured, a signed model release will be required
• Include a photo title and name for credit
 
Deadline: Friday, May 16th
 
Email your photo to our publication designer Tara Ingalls at
tara@tingalls.com for voting by our Board of Directors.

Volunteer Appreciation Week and Stoughton Health Volunteer of the Year!
On Friday, April 25  the Stoughton Hospital Foundation hosted a
Volunteer Appreciation event at Coachman’s. 

th

Ruth “Tootsie” Thorson was named Stoughton Health’s Volunteer
of the Year for 2025. Over the past year she donated 412 hours of
her time volunteering in the Close to Home Café at the register.
Thank you, Tootsie, for all you do for Stoughton Health. 

Please be sure to thank Tootsie and all of our volunteers when you
see them! 

Partners Spring Card Party
Partners of Stoughton Hospital
hosted their annual Spring Card Party
on Thursday, April 24  at Christ
Lutheran Church. Forty community
members enjoyed an afternoon of
cards and refreshments. 

th

Card Party Planning Committee



Register

Wednesday, May 7
Community Education Update

https://stoughtonhealth.com/event/gourd-birdhouse-decorating/


This Week in PR/Marketing and Foundation
Every week the Administrative Council (AC) will give you a look into what they are
working on to make Stoughton Health a great place to work and receive care.
This week we’re hearing from Laura Mays, Director of PR/Marketing and Foundation

What have you been working on?
This week, the Foundation has been working on finishing up with some major events
or fine-tuning the details of upcoming events. 

It’s been a month of planning and hosting events that included Donor Appreciation
on April 16th, SHOC Open House on April 23rd, Volunteer Appreciation April 25th, and
Retiree Luncheon on April 29 . 

We are putting out press releases, using photos to update the website and writing
lots of thank you notes. Board meetings are coming up and we’re starting to work on
our golf outing and Strategic Planning for the Foundation. A BIG Thanks to all that
had a hand in these events and making Stoughton Health shine. 

PR/Marketing has been busy with Dr. Lind, podiatrist, who went to ESPN to record a
radio spot. We contacted a patient of Dr. Schwaabs for a new TV, radio and print ad.
The website is being updated to show the new location of Stoughton Rehabilitation
and Sports Medicine, and a postcard is going out to the Cottage Grove area to
highlight our urgent care. In addition, the quarterly issue of For the Life of You
newsletter will be going out to 54,000 households in the next week. Hopefully many
of you have seen the new billboard that went up this week near the fire station. New
digital signs are being programmed at the specialty services corridors, so if you have a
minute stop up and take a look at the new signage! We had a blood drive for the
community last Friday and we’re coordinating an employee blood drive May 7th.
Please consider giving blood if you can. Stoughton Wellness Coalition worked with
the schools and held a Reality Maze for 9th graders with amazing success and life
skills learned. 

Why is this important to staff?
All of the marketing and community efforts enhance the positive image of Stoughton
Health and increase Stoughton Health’s reach and visibility. 

To find out more reach out to Laura Mays at lmays@stoughtonhealth.com 



Thursday, May 8
May is Stroke Awareness Month



Friday, May 9
SHINE Awards

Stoughton Health 
Employee Recognition 
Do you have a coworker  you would like
to recognize with a SHINE Award or
nominate for Standards Honors
Employee? The forms are just a click
away on the intranet home page! 

To: Nic Kvamme 
From: Bev Pope 
You are so up-beat and positive. You always have a
kind word for everyone that comes in contact with
you. Thank you for being such a great example of
our Standards! 

To: Ozzie Leonard 
From: Sarah Watkins 
Ozzie has been amazing through the transition to
the new space at the SHOC location. He's been so
proactive with helping folks and wayfinding. He
picked up on the kiosks quickly and became a kiosk
expert in the blink of an eye. Thanks for your hard
work, dedication, positive attitude and
receptiveness to change! 

To: FNS Staff 
From: Tammy Aldrich 
A special shout out to everyone on the FNS team.
Everyone was very welcoming, I greatly appreciate
everyone's patient's training me. I'm excited for this
new journey.  Chef Dan has a very solid team.

Thank you everyone,
Tammy Aldrich

To: Jen Mora
From: Kathy Forbes 
Jen was so incredibly helpful during the rehab
move day into SHOC! I appreciate her jumping in to
help organize the OT treatment room - her extra
hands really helped the process go more quickly
and smoothly. 


